

Telephone 658-5343 Fax 643-6281

## **HWSF School Husky Update**

Happy Spring! We are really hoping that the cold and snow are behind us and we can all enjoy a beautiful Easter weekend with friends and family.

Middle school sports update. Our coed volleyball team is doing very well so far this season. Elementary phys ed is working on the skill of badminton in preparation for their upcoming jamboree.

As we start to think about nicer weather we start to look at summer schedules. If we can be of any support at the school with summer programs, camps, activities please don't hesitate to reach out at anytime.

Don't forget to check us out online: <a href="http://hwsf.nbed.nb.ca">http://hwsf.nbed.nb.ca</a> or follow us on Twitter: @HWSF Huskies

## Community Schools/Community News

Parent School Support Committee Meeting April 14<sup>th</sup> at 9am.

Free parenting course April 22, 29<sup>th</sup>, May 6<sup>th</sup>, 13<sup>th</sup>, and 20<sup>th</sup> from 8:45-11:15am. Full breakfast and a \$100 grocery hamper is provided if you attend.

April 14<sup>th</sup> is the first day for Preschool for the Spring.

Principal: Mrs. J. Carhart Vice-Principal: Ms. N. Blissett Admin. Assistant: Mrs. P. Radcliffe

## Parent Tip of the Month

Be your child's #1 fan

Ask your child to read aloud what he or she has written for school. Be an enthusiastic listener.

Do storytelling on the go

Take turns adding to a story the two of you make up while riding in a car or bus. Try making the story funny or spooky.

## **Odds and Ends**

If your child has an electronic device you could help us in monitoring the usage at bedtime/while they are supposed to